AH Committee

From: Dean, Joshua <joshua@westmauiconstruction.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:38 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Lihau'ula workforce housing

Aloha Members of the Affordable Housing Committee,

Having been born and raised in West Maui, this project hits close to home. | am 42 years old and own my own

home. For anyone who owns a home in West Maui, there’s a feeling of intense gratitude because of a realization of how
scarce housing is for local people in West Maui. There is no reason why we should be in this situation. There is plenty of
land in West Maui. We just need a few Council Members to stand up for the working people of Maui and vote

yes. While no project is perfect, the benefits vastly outweigh the costs when it comes to providing a home where a
community of families and children can thrive. Thank you for your consideration.

Mabhalo,
Joshua Dean
808-357-3595



